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Subject: Obtaining the access to ESPI 

The Management Board of Nextbike Polska S.A. ("Company") informs that the Polish 
Financial Supervision Authority, based on § 11, sec. 1 of the Terms of Use of the 
Electronic Information Transmission System (ESPI), has granted the Company access 
to the ESPI system. In view of the above, the Company starts to transmit the required 
information via ESPI system from 08.08.2017. 

 

 

 


